February 12, 2024

Dear Parents,

You and your soon-to-be Kindergarten student are invited to P-E-M’s Kindergarten Welcome on Friday, March

8th, in the P-E-M Pk-3 Media Center. Families with the last name that begins with the letters A - K are to come at
8:30 a.m., and last names with L - Z are to come at 10:00 a.m. Each meeting will last approximately 45-60
minutes.

This event is a chance for us to introduce you and your child to P-E-M.

e During this time, you and your child will meet the Kindergarten teachers. N, ) , “ﬁé
Your child will go with a classroom teacher to experience what it will be like ?1\'\Ul//
to be in kindergarten. L PP
e Our principal, Mr. Wright, will give an informative presentation and will k'n er a en
answer any questions you may have. »

The enrollment forms are to be completed online. You are able to access
them on our P-E-M PK-3 Website under the Kindergarten Welcome tab on
the left hand side of the page. If you do not have access to the internet or would prefer paper copies of
the forms, please contact the elementary office at 507-534-4232.

The following two state required items need to be turned into the

office:

1. Child’s Birth Certificate or Record of Birth: This must be the official birth certificate or the hospital certificate.
2. Immunization Record: State law requires that immunizations are up-to-date before a child can enter school.
Please bring these records with you to the Kindergarten Welcome. We will make copies and return your originals.

Please note: Kindergarten students are required to have participated in an Early Childhood Screening. If your
child has been screened in another school district, bring your child’s screening summary with you. If your child
has not been preschool screened, we have a few openings for preschool screening on March 25-28. If the March
dates don’t work for you, your child will be screened within the first 30 days of the start of school.

If you have any questions or need an interpreter, feel free to call 507-534-4232.

Thank you,

Mr. Wright and the Kindergarten Team
Kindergarten Welcome Meeting on Friday, March 8, 2024.

Last names A - K meet at 8:30 a.m.



Last names L - Z meet at 10:00 a.m.



